
 

Vienna, 2025-01-28 

 

 

 

Authorization Of An International 

Gymnastics Event in Austria 

 

As official national member federation of the International Gymnastics Federation (FIG) we 

herewith confirm that the 

 

TeamGym International Competition 

Dornbirn/AUT, 31st May 2025 

 

is an approved event, which, according to the current FIG rules, is licenced by the Austrian 

Gymnastics Federation. 

 

We would be very happy about numerous international participants from other FIG 

member federations. 

 

For further communication please be so kind to directly contact the organizer’s address, 

you will find on the event invitation. 

 

 

         

Robert Labner 

Sectetary General 


